
Executive Board of TBS-EV 

President Bryan Cederbaum 480-321-6545 president@tbsev.org 
Executive VP Tal Yardeni 480-236-5157  execvp@tbsev.org 
VP Business Admin Consuelo  Davila Ruiz 602-575-6255 vpadmin@tbsev.org 
VP Facilities Admin Jaime Chait 480-452-8890  vpfacilities@tbsev.org 
VP Ritual Sandy Wechsler 201-956-5649 vpritual@tbsev.org 
VP Finance Jill Glickman 480-993-3928 vpfinance@tbsev.org 
VP Education Debbie Posniack 602-622-0550 vpeducation@tbsev.org 
VP Membership Karen Otero-Fisher 757-589-9680 vpmembership@tbsev.org 
Secretary Lisa Adamsen 480-752-9596 secretary@tbsev.org 

Treasurer Frank Rosenberg 602-292-1991 treasurer@tbsev.org 

Past President Steve Millman 480-632-0603 pastpresident@tbsev.org 
Office Manager Michele Millman 480-897-3636 Michele.millman@tbsev.org 

YAHRZEITS:  Rona Cobin Elliott, mother of Andy Elliott; Arthur Adams, father of  
Susan Wilson; Ceil Milner, mother of Allen Simon; Beverly Olson, sister of Karen  

Kamenir; Allen Silbar, grandfather of Gloria Windmiller. 

 

HaMakom yenakhem etkhem b'tokh she'ar avelei Tzion Virushalayim.   May God 
comfort you together with all the other mourners of Zion and Jerusalem 

CONDOLENCES:  It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing TBS-EV 
member Sonia Grobstein.  Notes of Condolence may be sent to Brandi Walsh, 1955 
W. Baseline Rd., #113-307, Mesa, AZ 85202 .  The family appreciates the thoughts 

and prayers of the community during this very difficult time. 

BIKUR CHOLIM:  Have you been sick?  Would you like the rabbi to visit you or a loved 
one at home or in the hospital?  Please reach out—Rabbi Aberson wants to be there to 
support you and your family in sickness and health.  Call the TBSEV office at  
(480)897-3636 and leave a message with a volunteer or Michele, or email Rabbi 

Aberson directly at rabbibrodie@tbsev.org.   

REFUA SHLEYMA:  Names submitted for the Refua Shleyma list will be read from the 

Bimah on Shabbat.  The full list is available in the e-version of the Shabbat Bulletin. 
February 8, 2020 / 13 Shevat 5780 

Parashat Beshalah—Shabbat Shirah 

Bat Mitzvah of Sarah Mizrachi 

Exodus 13:17 – 17:16  

(Etz Hayim, p. 399; Hertz p. 265) 

Judges 5:1 – 31  

(Etz Hayim, p. 424; Hertz p. 281) 

 

 

 

Light Shabbat Candles 

5:47pm Friday Night 

Shabbat Observance Ends 

6:44pm Saturday Night 

Rabbi Herschel “Brodie” Aberson 

3400 N. Dobson Road, Chandler, AZ 85224; 480-897-3636 

website: tbsev.org; email: office@tbsev.org    

Greeters 

Friday—Jaime Chait 

Saturday—Consuelo Davila—Ruiz 

Announcements 

Friday—Tony Tricoci 

Saturday—Bryan Cederbaum 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICE HOURS:   

Monday—Friday, 10:30am—2:30pm  

Closed Sunday 



The Week at a Glance 
Fri. Feb 7 6:00pm Shabbat Services; Oneg Sponsored by Janet Mizrachi in 

honor of Sarah’s Bat Mitzvah 
Sat. Feb 8 9:00am Shabbat Services, Bat Mitzvah of Sarah Mizrachi; Kiddush 

Sponsored by Janet Mizrachi in honor of Sarah’s Bat Mitzvah; Mini 
Mishnah Study 

Sun Feb 9 9:00am Religious School and TBS-EV Tu Bishvat Celebration, 
Morning Minyan; 9:30am Maimonides Class; 12:00pm Jr. USY 
Lounge at Riparian Preserve 

Mon. Feb 10 9:30am Tai Chi 
Wed. Feb 12 4:30pm Religious School; 6:30pm Adult Hebrew, Healthy Living  

Lifestyle Challenge 

Fri. Feb 14 6:00pm Shabbat Services 

Sat. Feb 15 9:00am Shabbat Service 
Sun. Feb 16 No Religious School or other Regular Classes 

Please join us on Friday, February 21st at 6:00pm for our Family Shabbat  
Service.  We would love for you to join us for this energized service and follow 
it with a vegetarian or vegan dinner. Adults: $7; children 12 years and younger: 
$4; families: $18. To ensure we have enough food, please RSVP by  

Wednesday, February 19th by contacting the office at (480) 897-3636 or  
ShabbatDinner@tbsev.org. Online payment and RSVP can be made at tbsev.org.   

MINI MISHNAH STUDY: Join us on Shabbat for a brief (10—15 minute) lesson from 
the Mishnah, following Kiddush lunch.   

RELIGIOUS SCHOOL AND TBS-EV TU BISHVAT CELEBRATION:   Please join us 
on February 9th, 9:00am—12:15pm, Gilbert Riparian Preserve at the Rattlesnake 
Ramada, 2757 E Guadalupe Rd, Gilbert, AZ 85234.  All TBS-EV members are  
welcome! 

MONTHLY BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING: The next Board of Directors of TBS-
EV monthly meeting is on Sunday, February 9th, beginning promptly at 12:30pm. 
All Board members will be in attendance reporting on their duties and assignments. The 
Board meeting is OPEN to all TBS-EV congregants and all are welcome! Your inputs 
as TBS-EV members welcome during an open forum, at the end of the Board meeting.  

JUDAICA SHOP OPEN:  Stay tuned for more details on future events and opportunities to 
make purchases at the Judaica Shop.  Future hours include: Wed., February 19 - 4:00pm 
to 6:00pm; Sun., February 23 - 9:30am to noon; Sun., March 1 - 9:30am to noon. 

SHABBAT ACROSS AMERICA:  On Friday night, February 28th, hundreds of  
synagogues across the continent will take part in an historic national Jewish event to 
celebrate that which unifies all Jews—Shabbat!  TBS-EV has been part of this program 
for 10 years! Adults—$25/person (13 years and older); Children—$10/person (3—12 
years).  RSVP at www.tbsev.org => Donate/Pay Online, or call the office at  
480-897-3636. 

PLEASE SUPPORT TBS-EV BY SHOPPING AT AMAZON:  
Please help generate donations for TBS-EV when you purchase  
items  at Amazon using AmazonSmile—Smile.Amazon.com.  
The Amazon Smile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the   

purchase price from your eligible purchases. 

VOLUTEER APPRECIATION SERVICE AND KIDDUSH: Please join us for Volunteer 
Appreciation Service and Kiddush on February 29th.  This is a special day to honor 
all of our TBS-EV volunteers. Let us know you’ll be coming by RSVPing to  
volunteersRGR8@tbsev.org. 

BAT MITZAH PROJECT: Sarah  Mizrachi is working with AZ RAIN (Rescuing Animals 
In Need) for her Tikkun Olam Project. She is asking for donations of used towels, hand 
towels, cat food, gift cards, pillow cases, dish towels, trash bags, and left over fabric to 
make no-sew chew toys for the shelter animals.  The animal shelter is relatively small 
and does not receive many donations or corporate sponsorships. Sarah spends her 
spare time cleaning out cages, feeding, and interacting with the animals.  Donations will 
be accepted through mid-March in boxes located in the Sanctuary Lobby and the  
Administrative Office.   

SPANISH SERVICES: Los próximos servicios en español serán el  
sábado 7 de marzo a las 9:00 de la mañana. The next Spanish  
Services will be on Saturday, March 7, 9:00am.  

TBS-EV BOOK CLUB: Please join us on Saturday, April 4th for our monthly book 
club meeting. We will be discussing Inheritance by Dani Shapiro,  immediately  
following Kiddush, in the Social Hall.   

CARTRIDGE RECYCLE:  Please donate your used printer cartridges.  Place 
your used cartridges in the box located on the counter in the Administration  
Office. We have been paying for most of our office supplies for several years 
through the money we receive from recycling printer cartridges.  Please help 
us keep this worthwhile endeavor going. 

MAIMONIDES CLASS:  Our ongoing study of two classics of rabbinic literature by the 
great medieval philosopher, Moses Maimonides, takes place on Sunday mornings be-
ginning at 9:00am with davening, followed at 9:30am with class taught by Isaac Levy.   

KIDDUSH SPONSORSHIPS: If you have something you would like to celebrate by 
sponsoring a Kiddush, reserve the date now.  Don’t lose the spot you want! 

SAVE THE DATE:  Please mark your calendars for TBS-EV’s 70th  
Anniversary Gala. 5:00—9:00pm,  March 29th, 2020.  Location: Colby 
Falls by Wedgewood Weddings, 4635 E Baseline Rd, Gilbert, AZ.   
Kosher Dinner, Dancing, Silent Auction, and Raffle.  Childcare and 
meals will be provided. RSVP at tbsev.org by 3/15/20. 

Stay tuned for more details on future events and opportunities to 
4:00pm 


